
  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians, 

After-School Cookery Club  

Dropmore Infant School’s cookery club will be continuing into the Autumn 

term for Years 1 & 2 on Fridays after school. The Autumn course will run 

from Friday 19th September for 11 weeks. Please see below for more information. 

• Our cookery clubs consist of a combination of sweet and savoury weeks. We will be 
learning the art of pastry, cake mixes, batters, chopping and decorating. All food will 
be sent home ready to eat. A menu plan will be available before the course 
commences. Dietary requirements will be considered. Vegetarian is always available. 
 

• The lessons will run until 4pm on Friday afternoons.  
 

• The cost of the 11 week course will be £110. Payment will be requested before the 
course commences.  
 

• All ingredients are provided, but your child must be sent in with a container to take 
their food home in each week.  
 

• Recipes made during the club can all be found at www.rachelscreativecooking.co.uk   
 

• Safety is of paramount importance at all times. Please be aware that cutlery knives, 
cheese graters and peelers may be used by the children, after initial safety 
demonstrations.  
 

• Please read our Terms and conditions before registering -  
https://www.rachelscreativecooking.co.uk/ts-cs/  
 

A minimum of 12 children are required for this club to go ahead, with a maximum of 16 
children. 

 

Please register your interest with Mrs Fearon.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Rachel Gerrish 

http://www.rachelscreativecooking.co.uk/
https://www.rachelscreativecooking.co.uk/ts-cs/

